
 

 

NOTICE OF  
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Public Disclosure of Collective Bargaining 

Agreement 
 

 
 

 

In compliance with AB1200, the Nevada Joint Union 
High School District will conduct a public hearing to 
disclose the costs of the proposed collective bargaining 
agreements with the Nevada Joint Union High School 
Teachers Association. 
 
The public hearing will be held during the special 
meeting of the Nevada Joint Union High School District 
Governing Board on: 

 
May 23, 2019, 5:15 P.M. 
Nevada Joint Union High School District 
Conference Room 
11645 Ridge Road 
Grass Valley, California 95945 

 
The proposed contracts are available for public review at the District Office  
at 11645 Ridge Road in Grass Valley and at the board meeting on May 23, 2019 at the 
District Office Conference Room. 

 


